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The Russian airline Aeroflot is canceling 44 flights to and from Moscow on Dec. 1 and 2, due to
unfavorable weather conditions around Moscow's Sheremetyevo airport.

According to the carrier's site, on Dec. 1, 30 flights have been canceled, while an additional 16
will be delayed. On Dec. 2, 14 flights have been canceled. 

Aeroflot has promised to get the stranded passengers to their destinations on the next
available flights. 
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